
 

 

 

 

 

VIDEO ORDER OF SERVICE: 
You will be able to access Sunday’s Video Service on  

facebook or the church website under the sermons tab 

at 9:00am Sunday morning. 
 

 
 

 

 

 Welcome & Announcements................................Lonnie Crotts 

 Worship Song – My Feet Are On The Rock…….....Praise Band 

 Worship Song – Good, Good Father……...…….....Praise Band 

 Children’s Time………………………………….....Emily Lipe 

 Scripture Reading………………………………..Lonnie Crotts 

 Sermon…………………......................................Rick Leonard 

 Worship Song – Build My Life……………..…..Kendall Bertaux 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 

MAY 3, 2020 

 

E-BULLETIN 

PRAYER REQUESTS   
*denotes names coming off next week unless otherwise advised 

 
Week 4*: 

Kathryn Joy McLawhorn 
Kristin Burrow 
Darrell Swing 

Family of Jim Leonard 

 

Week 3: 
Sunny & Students 

Kathy Hedrick 
 
 

 
 

 
Week 2: 

Rev. Ed Armfield 
Fred Mock 

Tamber Jolly & family 
Unnamed (loss of 2yr old) 

Unnamed (meth addiction) 
 

 

Week 1:  
Eddie King 

Imojean Burkhart 
Family of Bayne Koonts 

Family of Louise Coleman 
Family of Carolyn Stiffel 

Virginia Hill 
Max Smith 
Susie Jones 

 
God, Speak, Guide, & Revive 

COVID-19 Prayer Requests:  Families facing lost wages or work due to 
COVID-19; Those in our community isolated at home; Families dealing with 
the adjustment of cancelled schools; Our local business owners & leaders;  
 
 

Our elders & deacons;  Our youth leaders;  Our Sunday School & weekly 
Bible class teachers;  Our Board of Christian Education;  Our Congregation 
Fellowship Committee;  Government & School Leaders for our county, 
state, & country;  Our neighbors who don’t know Christ and/or attend a 
local church             
 
                                

* Prayer Shawls are available for anyone in need of comfort or God’s 
healing hand. Call Jackie Garner at 336-746-6157. 

 

 Sunday Fun activity – May 3 – Italian Ice will be 
available (until it is gone) by drive-through from 3-
4pm at the church. 

 Parents of SENIORS in High School and College please 
send an email to Kristie Regan at 
youthdirector@beckschurch.com with your child’s 
information for an upcoming special recognition. 

 Church members:  Please send in pictures of church 
history and any notes to tell about the pictures or old 
stories to share about the church.  You may email 
pictures to churchsecretary@beckschurch.com or 
bring them by the church or contact Ann Bryant or 
Joni Mills. 

 2020 Becks Reformed Scholarship.  Applications now 
available and are due no later than June 1, 2020.  
Please contact the church office to have an 
application emailed to you. 
 

TITHING INFORMATION 
We would appreciate you continuing to support the 
church through your tithes and offerings and have 

several options for you to continue to do so. 
 

 You may mail your contributions to the church.  
The mailbox is checked every day. 

 You may also drop-off your contributions in the 
Secretary Box outside of the church office.  It is 
also checked every day. 

 You may utilize Online Giving through PayPal at 
this link or you may find the link on our website 
at beckschurch.com under the GIVE ONLINE tab.    

 

If your family or friends without internet access would like 

a copy of the Worship Service, please call the church 

office. 
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